May 18, 2021

Softball Coaches and Players

Re: Bremerton Parks & Recreation 2021 Adult Softball League Registration

Dear Coaches and Players,

Bremerton Parks & Recreation is happy to announce that Adult Softball League play will begin on Monday, June 21st, 2021.

We want to thank you for your patience and understanding while we awaited approval to safely return to play. The safety of participants, officials, spectators and staff has always been and remains our top priority.

We will begin accepting registrations for league play immediately. League information will be sent by email and posted on the City's website at https://www.bremertonwa.gov/249/Athletics Information includes registration procedures, return to play guidelines, timelines with important dates, rule changes, game rules and league by-laws.

After receiving and reviewing the league information, please contact me by email or phone if you have any questions. The pre-season coaches meetings will be conducted virtually via Zoom.

Our success is dependent upon following current guidelines for every game. It's important we work as a team and I know I can depend on you to inform your players of the expectations.

Thank you for the time and efforts it requires to lead your team,

Scott Evans
Athletic Program Coordinator / League Director
Scott.evans@ci.bremerton.wa.us
(360) 473-5427